
Thank You Email

RE: SBA T.H.R.I.V.E. Emerging Leaders Reimagined program 

Dear participant of the SBA T.H.R.I.V.E. Emerging Leaders program.

Thank you for your participation in the evaluation of the SBA T.H.R.I.V.E. Emerging Leaders 
program. Your feedback was important in assisting the SBA to improve the program and ensure 
that participants have better experiences with it. The information collected by this evaluation will
ultimately help the SBA better serve our nation’s small businesses.

 If you have questions about this study, please contact Joann Braxton at SBA, (202) 539-
1429, Joann.Braxton@sba.gov.

 If you have questions about your participation in this study, please contact Oswaldo 
Urdapilleta at Optimal, (301) 306-1170 Ext. 709, ourdapilleta@optimalsolutionsgroup.com

Thank you again for your time and cooperation.

Sincerely,

Oswaldo Urdapilleta
Project Director
Optimal Solutions Group, LLC


